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2025 Required Federal Notice - HIPAA Notice of Special Enrollment Rights 
 

If you are declining enrollment in the Servier Pharmaceutical’s health plan for yourself or 
your dependents (including your spouse) because of other health insurance or group 
health plan coverage, you may be able to enroll yourself and your dependents in this plan if 
you or your dependents lose eligibility for that other coverage (or if the employer stops 
contributing toward your or your dependents’ other coverage). However, you must request 
enrollment within 30 days after your or your dependents’ other coverage ends (or after the 
employer stops contributing toward the other coverage).  
 
In addition, if you have a new dependent as a result of marriage, birth, adoption, or 
placement for adoption, you may be able to enroll yourself and your dependents. However, 
you must request enrollment within 30 days after the marriage, birth, adoption, or 
placement for adoption.  
 
To request special enrollment or obtain more information, contact the HR Service Desk or 
call the ADP My Life Advisor Team at 855-547-8508. 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fservier.atlassian.net%2Fservicedesk%2Fcustomer%2Fportal%2F7%2Fgroup%2F35%2Fcreate%2F107&data=05%7C01%7CCrissy.Pastore%40servier.com%7C3c4d62881a66493f08b208dbdc6b4f0d%7Ccc0a4ff694544e4b881b85f448dee2e3%7C0%7C0%7C638346125669157811%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gNzwVnqyHxUax80P4dVnjz6XHfrVfhLu0jtRRotYZ58%3D&reserved=0

